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PRESS RELEASE 

 

 

 

GOVERNMENT BONDS:  

CHANGES TO DECEMBER 2022 AUCTION CALENDAR 

 

 

 

 

The Ministry of Economy and Finance announces that having reached the targets for the current year, 

the BTP Short Term and BOT auction, originally scheduled for Wednesday 28th of December, and 

the medium-long term government bonds auctions, originally scheduled for Thursday 29th of 

December, will not take place. 

 

 

Rome, 9th of December, 2022 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


